
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

MENNONITE CHURCH 
 

Worship in Singing 

Welcome & Opening Prayer 

Announcements 

Worship in Singing 

Special # - Alishia Klassen (second service) 

Advent Reading - Bradyn & Jessica Loewen 

Message - The Christian's Response to Government 

(Romans 13:1-7) 

Closing Prayer/Benediction 

 

7088 Rd 27W Stanley MB R6T 0C7 

www.glencrosschurch.com 

GLENCROSS 

SUNDAY November 28, 2021 
 

EMMC Conference Update - The EMMC General Council met via Zoom 

on Nov. 20th.  The following is an update from those meetings.   
 

The Conference Office is excited about the new EMMC website!  It 
provides easy access to a lot of Conference information! Check it out 
at emmc.ca. 
 

The Budget till the end of September 2021 was $604,517.44 - 
$582,289.98 expenses = balance $38,150.44. We are expecting to 
end the year with a balanced budget. 

The Approved annual budget for 2021/2022 is $893,369.00 and the 
proposed budget for 2022/2023 is $920,624.00. Expenses have been 
less, especially in travel costs but more travel is anticipated in the 
future thus the increased budget for 2022/23.  

Churches have all been impacted by Covid-19 in many ways, however 
support to the Conference from the churches has been felt and 
appreciated. Thank You!  

 

But seek first the 
kingdom of God and his 
righteousness, and all 
these things will be added 
to you.  Matthew 6:33 

Next Sunday Memory Verse: For God so loved the world that he gave 
his one and only Son, that whoever believes in him shall not perish 

but have eternal life. John 3:16 

HOPE 

http://emmc.ca/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Looking for special music in the 

Christmas Eve service. 

Contact Renee Peters if interested. 

Dec 19th - Sunday School Christmas Program in Evening 
Dec 24th – Christmas Eve Service at 7pm 
Dec 25th – Christmas Day - No Service 
Dec 26th - Christmas Service - Time to be announced at a 

      later date - No Sunday School 
Jan 2nd - No Sunday School 
 

From the library - Free books and videos! Check 
out the tables in the hallway, books and videos are 
available for the taking. 

You have the opportunity to be a Prayer Buddy for a Sunday 
School student this year.  Each child will be paired up with an adult 
from our congregation.  Our purpose for starting the program is to 
encourage connections between the generations. 
 

When you sign up, you will be committing to buy a $10 Christmas 
Gift and praying for the student for the rest of the Sunday School 
year.  
 

There is a sign-up sheet in the foyer. Gifts must be dropped off at 
church no later than Dec 12th. At the Sunday School Christmas 
Program, you will have the chance to talk to the student and give 
them your gift. 
 

Talk to Megan / Amanda / Loretta if you have any questions or if 
you would like to sign up. 
 

Tues Nov 30th - 7pm @ church. Fall Congregational meeting. 
 
 

Sun Dec 19th - Farewell for Pastor Trevor - We will have a 
sharing time during the Sunday morning Service(s) for you to 
share ways in which Pastor Trevor and Jamie have been a 
blessing to you and your family. 

 

This week: 

Coming up: 

Mon Nov 29th - Jr Youth Bible Study - 7pm @ Glencross 

 
 

Wed Dec 1st - Sr Youth - 7pm @ Glencross 

 
 

Winkler Bible Camp is holding a Winter Drive Thru Fundraising Meal 
on December 1, 2 and 3 from 5:00 pm - 6:30 pm and we've 
decorated even more of our site this year for Christmas! Meals must 
be pre-ordered either at winklerbiblecamp.com or by calling the 
office at (204) 325-9519.  We hope you'll load up the family and 
come join us! 
 

Thurs Dec 2nd - Bob and Anna's care group is meeting 7pm 
at church. Psalm 23 with Matt Chandler-Lesson 4-Right Now 
Media. 

Dec 6th – 7pm “Old Country Christmas Celebration”  

This is an evening for the adults to come and enjoy a program of 
singing and entertainment.  It is in place of the banquet we have had 
in the past. There will be no meal because of the restrictions.  A 
donation box will be set up for supporting the Spiritual Care program 
at BTHC. 
 

The investment is secure and pays eternal 
rewards (Matt. 6:19-21) 
Here is your opportunity to make a Kingdom impact. The following 
ministries are some of the ways you can make a difference: 
*Sound Board & Projector Operator (need 2) 
*Missions Board (need 1) *Music Director 
*Program Committee (need 2) 
*Library Committee (need 1 or 2) 
*Tabor Board Rep (Need 1) 
✦Everyone is invited to help us in this search with suggestions of names 

to make great committee and board teams. Please submit your suggested 
names ASAP to a Nominating Committee member (Ed Zacharias, Rudy 
Hiebert, Agatha Wieler). 

http://winklerbiblecamp.com/

